
July 2022                   Cris Oseguera, Principal & Boss  

Cristina Diaz, Editor & Chief 
School Community Newsletter  

 Follow us: @MrO_GoHamilton mro_hamiltonbraves 

Warm Summer Greetings from Hamilton High! 

As our Summer Break continues, I wish for each of you to 
have an enjoyable, relaxing, and restorative time away 
from the hectic school year.  Rest now, but rest assured that 
the 2022-23 school year will be upon soon enough. 

We completed this past school year with grand pomp and 
celebration for our Class of 2022!  I am exceptionally proud 
of all of our students during the past few years with so 
much that has impacted our lives beyond the educational 
realm.  Our future is bright with the Class of 2022 going out 
into the world, and it is bright also with our HHS students 
who will be with us this coming year, including what we 
expect will be one our largest Frosh classes.   

This summer is full of ongoing activities- athletic workouts, 
college visits (through GEAR UP), fundraisers, local events  
(see the flyers in this newsletter), summer school, camps, 
etc.!  All of these help our students stay connected and   
active before August.  Many of our activities planned for 
next year will continue the theme of growing our students 
through exploration of colleges, local business entities, and 
career exploration.  We also plan on an Alumni Career Day 
early in the Second Semester (likely February 2023) for our 
students!  More information will be made available once 
we return in full. 

In the meantime, please continue to enjoy the blessings of 
family, friends, and life!  Take special note of all that we 
have been granted and g ive                 
appreciation, love, and respect to those 
special in our lives! At Hamilton High, 
we are truly blessed with our                        
community! 

Wishing Love, Appreciation & Health,  

Cris Oseguera                                                                                                                                                          
Principal               

Registration for 2022-23 School Year 

To better serve our students and families, registration every year 
is required so we have the most up to date information on you 
and your student.  This year, we will again be doing online     
registration through our Aeries Parent Portal.  We will also be 
implementing other online services thru our Parent Portal.  With 
this said, our goal is to get all parents an account and have    
access to a Parent Portal.  

The online registration window will open on August 1st.  If you 
already have a parent portal, you don’t need to do anything at 
this time, just please be patient.  If you are a new parent and 
you do not have an Aeries Parent Portal account, we will be 
providing more information on how to get an account on     
August 1st so you will be able to do the online registration.  We 
need to wait for our system to rollover before we create new 
accounts for new incoming students.   

If you are an existing parent and have an incoming new       
student, your current account is will remain active and all you 
will need to do is add your new student to your existing account.  
Their information will also be available on Aug 1st.   

Welcome to Hamilton High to all incoming Froshman.  We 
are excited to have you be part of our school.   

We will be having an Orientation on August 2nd, from 9am 
to 12pm.  You will have the opportunity to meet your fellow 
classmates, check out your schedule, get used to lockers, 
among other activities.  We will be sending out flyers in July 
with more specific information.  If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to call the office.   

We cant wait to meet you!!! GO BRAVES!!!! 
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Free Sport Physicals for HHS Students  

We are fortunate to have two doctors volunteer their 
time and provide free physicals to our HHS Students.    
It will be on July 21st from 5:30pm-7:30pm in the HHS 
library.  Please call the office to schedule an                  
appointment, (530)826-3261.  This is not only for fall 
sports, if you are playing a winter or spring sport, take 
advantage of this opportunity and make an apt.  

All student/athletes are required to get a physical and 
complete the sports eligibility every year.  You only 
need to do this once a year.  This year, the Sport                    
Eligibility paperwork is being done online thru                    

athleticclearance.com.  This is an easy process, if you 
need full instructions please see our website under the 
Athletics tab or contact the office.   

Thank you Dr. Stickney and Dr. Matthews! 

Sports Summer Information 

All athletes must get a physical and do the sports 
eligibility paperwork online.   You must have a 2.0 
GPA and on track to graduate to participate in 
sports.   

Parents must attend a sports meeting before your 
son/daughter can participate.  There are 3                
meetings throughout the year, but you only need 
to attend one.  The first meeting will be August 3rd 
@6:30pm in the football stadium.   

Summer workouts are not required but               
recommended.  The schedule is as follows:                                 

 Football: M/T/W/Th 5:30-7pm                                     

 Cross Country: Wed @8am                                               

 Volleyball: T/Th @5:30-7pm                                             

 Basketball: M/W @5:30-7:30                                          

 Cheer: Contact Coach Hautala for more 
 info (707)357-0290 

If you have any questions, please contact the coach 
of each sport, then the HHS office.  


